
      Important Dates  

 

Jan. 8   Report Cards sent 
home 

Jan. 20  Martin Luther King  

           Day - Holiday for            

           Students &Teachers
      

Jan. 22 (100th day of  
     school) 

Jan. 17 School Spelling Bee 

Jan.31 HallCo Spelling Bee 

 

Support Staff of the month: 
January 

Congratulations to Mrs. Norah 

Seymour! Mrs. Seymour is our 

January support staff member of the  

month. Mrs. Seymour works in the 

media center as our media center 

clerk. She grew up in the East Hall 

community. Mrs. Seymour has 

worked at Lula for 6 years now but 

has been apart of this school ever 

since her children attended Lula and 

now they are attending East Hall 

Middle and East Hall High. Mrs. 

Seymour loves this community! 

 

Attention Parents: 

Friday January 10th Ms. Engle will 

be conduct a parent engagement 

presentation on resiliency in 

children. It will begin at 8:30am here 

at Lula. It will last no more than one 

hour. Please join us this Friday for a 

wonderful opportunity in learning 

about resiliency in children.  

 

 

                 

 Spelling Bee 

All 4th and 5th graders competed in indi-

vidual classroom Spelling Bees. The 

class winners will compete in our school Spelling 

Bee on January 17th. The winner will then go 

on to compete in the district spelling bee on Jan-

uary 31st.   
 

News from the Nurse 

Cold and Flu Season is here! Please keep 

yourself healthy by washing your hands of-

ten, especially after going to the bathroom, 

coughing or sneezing. Eating a balanced di-

et with all of the food groups and drinking 

plenty of water daily is a great way to stay 

healthy during the cold and flu season. 

Please remember that if your child is run-

ning a temperature over 100.0, please keep 

them at home until they are fever free with-

out use of fever reducing meds for 24 hours.  

If you have any questions or concerns, 

please call me at  (770)-869-3261 or send me 

an email at: gail.watson@hallco.org 

      Have a great January! Nurse Gail 

 

  

School begins at 7:50 each day! All students 

who enter at 7:50 or thereafter are tardy. If 

your child arrives after 7:45am please 

make sure you walk your child into the of-

fice to sign them in for the day.  

Thank you! 

 

 

 

Thank you! 

Thank you to all that sent 

in  

Prizes/donations for our Lula Ex-

press Event.  Bingo was a hit and 

lots of lucky winners walked away 

with some great prizes!’ 

 

Teacher of the month: January 

Congratulations to Mrs.. Erin Lon-

berger! January teacher of the 

month at Lula.  Mrs. Lonberger is 

the music teacher at Lula. She grad-

uated from the University of  Geor-

gia where she was a member of the 

Redcoat Band. This is her 15th year 

teaching music , and her 14th year 

in Hall County. She and her hus-

band have three children and she 

loves to spend time with her family 

and friends.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Mar-Jac Poultry for 

their generous  monetary donation 

for our school.  It will be used to 

continue to purchase reading mate-

rials for our grade levels.  

We appreciate their support 

and kindness very much!  

 

Principal’s Message ~   
 
Happy New Year!  Please review your child’s report card and their progress 1st 
semester.  Report cards go home January 8, 2020.  
Please visit the Lula website for school information. I appreciate all of your support and 
the privilege of working with your children every day here at Lula. Thank you to all you 
came out to support our Lula Express event in December, it was a great success! I hope 
2020 will be the best year yet for everyone! 
     Mrs. Lynette Scheman 

January 7, 2020 

Bulldog Essentials:  Honesty:  To tell the truth and make good choices. 
Be honest and truthful. This leads to trust.  


